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Eco-Schools Topic 1 

 

 Energy 

Action(s): 

Y6 to carry out an energy investigation. 

October 2021 

Eco Rangers to look at energy costings and 

amount of energy being used. 

Identify ‘switch-off monitors’ for each class. 

Monitor energy consumption throughout the 

year. 

How long will it take? 

Initially a year.  

How will we monitor progress? 

We will have energy as a standing agenda 

item for each meeting. We will invite Mrs 

Busfield and Mrs Firth to a meeting to discuss 

energy and best value. 

We will compare  

Aim: 

To reduce the amount of energy that is wasted on 

a daily basis. To monitor energy use levels used 

throughout the year.  

Who is responsible? 

Eco-Rangers x4 members 

School Business Manager (Mrs Busfield) 

School facilities manager (Mrs Firth) 

Switch-Off monitors 

Evaluation: 

 

 

 

Eco-Schools Topic 2 

Litter 

Action(s): 

Y6 to carry out a litter investigation. October 

2021. 

Eco rangers to monitor the amounts of litter. 

Eco Rangers to present to all classes. 

Eco-Rangers to write to the mayor of Skipton 

Litter picking sessions. 

Trip to the recycling centre.  

How long will it take? 

Initially this year, but we are hopeful that this 

approach will have a sustainable impact.  

How will we monitor progress? 

Initial investigation by Y6 will set targets. 

We will collate monthly graphs and tables, 

showing the amounts of litter produced. The 

children will work collaboratively with all 

classes to actively reduce waste.  

Aim: To reduce the amount of litter within the 

school grounds. To reduce the amount of rubbish 

from school that ends in landfill.  

Who is responsible? 

Year 6 will carry out the initial investigation. 

Eco-Rangers x4 members 

Chris-McKimm (Caretaker) 

Mrs Firth (facilities manager0 

Cleaners  

Evaluation: 

 

 

 

Eco-Schools Topic 3 

Transport 

Action(s): 

Y6 to carry out an investigation into Transport 

in October 2021. 

Eco rangers to plan in events within the 

school year to reduce vehicles being used for 

travelling to school eg: Walk to school week 

etc. 

Switch-off your car whilst you wait at school 

project.  

Chris McKimm-Class presentations on electric 

cars.  

How long will it take? 

Initially this year, but this will be ongoing.  

How will we monitor progress? 

Initial investigation will be completed by Year 

6 and presented to the Eco-Rangers. 

We will collate termly data and data linked 

directly to the walk to school weeks. 

Aim: To reduce the amount of traffic around 

school. To encourage children to walk, cycle or 

scooter to school on a daily basis.  

Who is responsible? 

Year 6 will carry out the initial investigation. 

Eco-Rangers x4 members 

Parents of Greatwood children 

 

Evaluation: 

 

 

 


